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NOTICE OF NO REVENUE IMPACT 
 
 

The Legislative Revenue Office has reviewed the proposed legislation and determined that it has 
No Impact on state or local revenues analyzed by this office. The increase in revenue caused by 
the change in the fees specified in the bill are meant to specifically cover the costs of 
administration and regulation of the relevant agencies, which doesn’t yield new revenues for 
other or different programs unrelated to the level of the fee.   

 


